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-REGION 1 UPDATE, JANUARY, 2017- 

REGION REPRESENTATIVE: Dr Annie BichLoan Duong 

  

Chapter #7 - Sacramento Salsa   

Chapter #8  -Patterson META   

Chapter #13 -San Joaquin   

Chapter #23 -San Francisco SFABE 

From our most recent meeting, Dec. 20th: 
Reports: 

 State of bilingual in SFUSD 
 Sanctuary education conference 
 Standing rock 

Decisions: 

 Give a $2000, scholarship through the LATA (Latin American Teachers Association) 
process 

 Collaboration with LATA on events 
 Support ALL bilingual programs 
 Support JDA participate 
 Organize a membership meeting locally and at the CABE conference in March 
 Work on our social media outreach 
 Connect/collaborate with TACT (The Association of Chinese Teachers) 
 Work on the Cesar Chavez Day parade and Art Contest in April  



 
Chapter #76 -Yolo Woodland  

CABE – Yolo/Woodland Chapter 76 
Calendar of Meetings & Events 2016 – 2017* 
Locations & Times: TBA 
 
Fri., Sept. 16 WELCOME BACK CABE CHAPTER 76 SOCIAL/MEETING FUNDRAISER 

Wed. Oct. 26 CABE CHAPTER 76 MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Sat. Oct. 28 CABE Halloween Scholarship Fundraiser Party 

Wed. Nov. 2 Beamer Día de los Muertos Community Event/ 

CABE Scholarship Raffle 

Scholarship Fundraiser: Thanks everyone for your contribution to our annual CABE Fall 

Scholarship Fundraising Events! We appreciate all of your support in helping us raise 

$1,950.00 for our CABE Scholarship Fund! ¡Gracias a todos por su contribución a nuestros 

eventos de recaudación de fondos de CABE! ¡Agradecemos a todos por su apoyo en 

ayudarnos a recaudar $1,950.00 para nuestro fondos de becas de CABE! 

Wed., Mar 8 CABE CHAPTER 76 MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Mar. 29 – April 1 CABE 42nd Annual Conference, Anaheim 

March 31 City of Woodland César Chávez Day Celebration, Heritage Plaza 

April State Seal of Biliteracy Awards Event 

Woodland Joint Unified School District 

Fri. April 28 El Día de los Niños Literacy Fair, Ferns Park, Woodland 

May CABE Yolo/Woodland Chapter 76 High School Scholarship Events 

June – July National Two-Way Bilingual Immersion Summer Conference 

*Sub-committees: 

Proposition 78 – The LEARN Initiative 

Proposition 55 – The Children’s Education and Health Care and Protection Act. 

CABE Chapter 76 Social/Fundraiser Events 

Beamer School Día de los Muertos Community Event & CABE Scholarship Fundraiser 

César Chávez Day Community Celebration 

Día de los Niños Community Event 



CABE Chapter 76 Scholarships 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

-REGION 2 UPDATE, JANUARY, 2017- 

REGION REPRESENTATIVE:  Esabel Cervantes 

 

 
 
 
Chapter #02 – Tri-KABE [Bakersfield]   
 
Chapter #25 Madera County Dual Language  

 
 

 
Chapter #41 – Fresno Madera County 
Chapter 41 is preparing to host in partnership with Fresno Unified - 5th Annual DI Parent 
Conference on March 11th at Ann Leavenworth School. Additionally, they will be hosting a 



reception to honor local bilingual teachers, date to be determined, and participating in Dia 
del nino festivities in April.  
  
Chapter #66 – Pajaro Valley PVCABE [Watsonville]  

Executive Board:  
Lucia Villarreal, President 
Jackie Medina, Vice President 
Amie Tsang-Beck, Treasurer 
 
AUGUST 
10    PVUSD Board passed Resolution in Support of Prop 58, CABE PV was very involved 
in the process 
25    PVUSD Board Candidates Forum 
 
SEPTEMBER 
9 CABE / AMAE Joint Meeting 
21 SCCOE Language Ambassador Program meeting 
30  Prop 55 / 58 Rally PVFT 
24 CFT ELL Committee meeting 
 
OCTOBER 
Ongoing Canvasing for Elections  (PVUSD Board Candidates, Prop 58, 55, etc.) 
6 CABE PV Officer Meeting  
11 Lucia Letter to Editor YES on Prop 58 
12 PVUSD Board Meeting - Pesticides around Schools 
13 AMAE Meeting 
19 CABE Monterey Regional Reception 
20 CABE Monterey Regional Conference 
 
NOVEMBER 
Ongoing Canvasing for Elections 
3 CABE PV General Meeting 
Prop 58 Calling Voters 
5 Watsonville Peace and Unity Event 
10 AMAE Meeting 
30 LCAP Meeting Starlight School 
 
DECEMBER 
8 CABE PV DLI Program Study Group Meeting 
15+ Planning CABE PV PD (Feb 23) 
30 Sent out SAVE THE DATE email 
 
JANUARY 
3+ Planning CABE PV PD (Feb 23) 



___ CABE PV PD Plan Meeting 
 
FEBRUARY 
11 CFT ELL Committee Meeting 
___ AMAE Meeting 
23  CABE PV Professional Development Afternoon 
 

Chapter #95 - Eastern Sierra [Bishop]  (Amy Ablenado) 

 
Despite being a small chapter, they are working hard. They have hosted their  Winter 
Traditions performance at Bishop Elementary School on December 15th. All 6 classes of 
Bishop’s dual immersion strand presented songs and dances in Spanish. Afterwards all of 
the families shared traditional holiday foods and beverages that they prepared. 
 
The Eastern Sierra chapter is interested in growing the chapter and creating more 
partnerships with local organizations. All and any ideas are welcome!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



-REGION 3 UPDATE, JANUARY, 2017- 

REGION REPRESENTATIVE:  Olivia Yahya 

 

Chapter 03 – Pepperdine  

Chapter 3, Region 3 of the California Association for Bilingual Education 

 

Olivia Yahya, Region 3 Representative, CABE 

Reyna García Ramos, Faculty Advisor 

Sonya Sharififard, President 

George Vigil, Vice-President 

Joycelyn Hewitt, Secretary 

Daniela Solares, Treasurer 

 

-In 2016, CABE of Pepperdine University, in Region 3, of Chapter 3, furthered their mission 
and initiatives in expanding opportunity for its current student and community-based 
membership.  

In 2017, CABE of Pepperdine University will continue to support and extend opportunities of 
inclusion, linguistic diversity and participatory action for the communities and members 
whom we serve. Chapter 3 of Region 3 anticipates active involvement at the annual State 
Conference in Anaheim, as well as the regional conference in Riverside.  

-We believe our chapter should have a stronger relationship with the community. To fulfill 
such efforts, we are communicating with CABE Membership to establish student 
mentorships and committees within the chapter.  

-Currently, all CABE members living in Los Angeles are currently assigned to Chapter 3.  

In enforcing our organizational goal for all CABE members to be assigned to the chapter 
nearest the city on their membership record, we will work closely with our Region 3 
Representative to establish chapter boundaries to developing a better perspective of what 
their community needs. 

With the support and guidance of our Representative, we may seek to provide opportunities 
for student members, and the community at large to obtain work-related skills prior to their 



graduation, offer a forum to network with future potential employers, and further the mission 
of CABE and GSEP in strengthening purpose, service, and leadership.  

Scholarships/Grants 

Our chapter would benefit from additional scholarships and grants for its members currently 
studying, observing and contributing to the field of bilingual education to assist with their 
educational expenses, and related training fees. We are working to provide more 
opportunity for attendance at the CABE Conferences. We would ultimately like to offer 
scholarships to individuals outside of the chapter, such as high school students pursuing 
higher education. 

Fundraising 

The chapter would like to host fundraisers, in which all proceeds would go to purchasing 
and donating resources and materials for bilingual education in neighboring K-12 
schools/districts. 

Workshops 

Our chapter aspires to be the inspiration to help students examine new ideas. We can help 
students develop new skills that can help them get ahead in their communities and our 
society, while sustaining achievement in language acquisition and development. To meet 
these objectives, we have started a speaker series that will take place in 2 sessions per 
academic term.  

2016-2017 Chapter Events  

 

● September 24, 2016: Hosted Region 3 meeting at the West Los Angeles Graduate 
Campus of the Graduate School of Education and Psychology to promote discussion 
about multilingualism in the State, and implications surrounding Proposition 58. 
 

● October 2nd, 2016: Día De Los Muertos Potluck at the Irvine Graduate Campus 
 

● October 3rd, 2016: Día De Los Muertos Potluck at the West Los Angeles Graduate             
Campus 
 

● October 13th & 27th, 2016: Co-Chaired Planning meeting for the Día De Los 
Muertos event for the Graduate School of Education and Psychology at the West 
Los Angeles and Irvine Graduate Campus.  
 
Installed the Ofrenda at the Irvine and West Los Angeles campuses.  

 

 October 24, 2016: Elections for CABE of Pepperdine Officers 



 CABE of Pepperdine elected 4 newly-elected officers as: President, Vice-President, 
 Secretary, Treasurer. 

 November 3rd, 2016: Installation of new officers 
 Officers were sworn-in at the West Los Angeles Graduate Campus at Pepperdine 
 University. 

 December 17, 2016: CABE of Pepperdine Holiday Reception 
 

 January 17, 2017: Co-Sponsor Project Semilla 
 The Graduate School of Education and Psychology at Pepperdine University 
community  will participate in Project Semilla by personalizing encouraging 
bookmarks for students  in schools around the Los Angeles area.  

Project Semilla was developed to draw attention to the diverse strengths and 
resilience of  Latina/o families in our community. 

 February 11, 2017:  Parent In-service - Raising Bilingual Children 
 CABE Pepperdine will co-host a joint meeting with CABE Mandarin, Region 3, 
 #28 at the West Los Angeles Graduate Campus. The seminar seeks to support a 
  discussion on parental involvement in early childhood language and literacy 
immersion. 

 

Chapter #40 -Whittier 

 
Chapter #62 – Long Beach   

 
Chapter #73 – North Orange County  

 

 

 

 



-REGION 4 UPDATE, JANUARY, 2017- 

 REGION REPRESENTATIVE:  NORMA SANDOVAL 

 

Chapter #06 –Riverside   

Chapter #36 –Coachella Valley   

Chapter #65 –San Diego South  

Chapter #91 – Palm Springs PSABE   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



-REGION 5 UPDATE, JANUARY, 2017- 

 
 

REGION REPRESENTATIVE:  Ana Donovan 

 

 

Chapter #48 –Ventura County VOC 

Chapter #58 –Antelope Valley High Desert [Lancaster] 

Chapter 58 has a meeting coming up on January 26.  I will be attending the meeting.    

 

 

 


